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RaVeN Business training and general trends in the raw materials value 

chain 

 

 

RaVeN students have just completed the first session of the “RaVeN – Business training and general trends 

in the raw materials value chain” at AGH University of Science and Technology, on November 20-21. The 

course was delivered by representatives of the partner LPRC – La Palma Research Centre. 

During two demanding days, students listened to lectures and took part in seminars that provided 

fundamental knowledge and practical skills that young entrepreneurs must possess. They have also obtained 

knowledge on future trends and scenarios of the raw materials value chain, allowing them to scan and think 

ahead for innovative solutions. 

Students worked very hard on practical exercises, drafting lean canvases, outlining business plans and giving 

their first pitches. Congratulations to them for their diligence and for smartly coping with all the challenges! 

Good wishes for the successful continuation! 
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